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Representative Van Roy:

This is a redraft of 2007 Assembly Bill 859.  I made some technical changes to the bill.
For example, rather than using and defining the term “customer,” this redraft just
refers to a person who has an eligible medical condition or uses an ostomy bag.  Please
let me know if you would like to discuss any of the changes.
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